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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Our topic this term is called ‘Let’s Explore!’. Throughout the topic we will be learning about 
the seven continents, five oceans and different habitats around the world. 
 
To help with our topic, we will be going to The Deep, in Hull. The visit will be Friday 9th June 
2023. Here, we will take part in an educational workshop as well as being able to visit the 
different aquariums. The coach will be leaving school at 8:45am and will be back at 
approximately 3.15pm. On the day of the trip your child will need to be at school by 8.30am. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, wear school clothes and appropriate footwear; 
this can be trainers. If you would like a school packed lunch please advise the school office no 
later than Friday 26th May. 
 
The actual cost of the trip is £32.75 per child.  To help with the cost, the school will subsidise 
the trip and cost to parents will be £20.00. This will help cover the cost of  the coach/fuel, the 
educational workshop as well as the rest of the visit to The Deep. Parental voluntary 
contributions are welcomed and appreciated for the trip, however the school reserves the 
right to cancel the trip should it consider the net cost, after considering the voluntary 
contributions, is uneconomic. We ask that your payment is made on Parentmail no later than 
Friday 26th May. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs G Latham 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
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